Ayamntot yovelig,

NwwBOoUUE TNV avaykn va EMLKOLVWVHOOUUE Hall 00C OXETIKA LE TV AobAAEL KAl TNV
vyeia Twv MadLwv ocag, oToV Xwpo Tou ppovTLoTnpiou.

MapdkAnot pag ivol va dépvete ta maudid oag 5-10 Aerttd ripwy to padnua kawvata  Xenia Tsolaki Metaxa
TapaAapBAVETE e TO TEAOG TOU HaBrpaTog. To maldld MPEMEL VA TTAPAUEVOUY OTOV PRIVATE INSTITUTE
KALLOTL{OUEVO XWPO TNG KADETEPLAG OTIOU UTTAPXEL KaL eTtiBAen.

JupBoulelete Kkal e0ei¢ Ta MaLdLA oag va unv mailouv oTo TPoaUALlo Tou ¢ppoviloTnpiou TpExovTag
KUVNYWVTAG TO £va To AAAO, KATL TO Oomoio £xeL mapatnpnBel teAeutaia.

Y& mepintwon mou kaBuotepeite yia omolodAmote AOyo MAPOaKAAOUE OTIWE ETLKOLVWVIOETE UE TO Todi
00C yLa va Ttapapeivel 0Tov Xwpo TG KadeTtéplag. Kalo sival emiong va evnEPWOETE KaL TNV
ypaupateia.

MoALTIKN pag elval va EVNUEPWVECTE APECA OE TEPITTTWON TIOU To Madi oag maparnoveBel OtL
aloBavetal adlabeoia n oe mepintwon atuvxnuartoc. Evvoeital mwg otdnmote BéAeTe eosic va dpépete
£1¢ YVWon Hog tou adopd tnv uyeia Kal achaAela Twv mMaldLwv oag eipaote mavra otnv 61dbeon oag.

Me extipnon,
Zévia TooAakn Metaa

AteuBivrpla.

Dear Parents,

We feel the need to communicate some serious matters with regards to your children’s health and
safety on the school premises.

First, you are kindly requested to leave your children at our school, only 5-10 minutes, prior to their
lesson and pick them up right after the end of it.

The children should always wait at the school cafeteria, where there is air-conditioning and adult
supervision. In case you are running late, for any reason, please let your children know and advise them
to remain at the school cafeteria. You are also advised to let the reception know about your delay.

Moreover, you should advise your children not to play around the outdoor area of the school, as it is not
safe and we would rather not risk any accidents.

Finally, it is our school’s policy to inform the parents/carers as soon as any child complains of sickness or
in case of an accident. We also trust that you always inform your child’s teacher or a member of the
management team, of any possible health issues concerning your children.

Kind regards,

Xenia Tsolaki Metaxa



